
    Newsletter May 2016 

 "Hi everyone 

We hope everything is on the upswing for all, although we could do with lower Temperature (assured in 

our seminar rooms.) 

 

You are sure to find part 2 of our quiz in this issue, equally hilarious.  

 

1) Due to persistence of managing committee, HIDA has accepted AAAWI as WNF participant for 

current year. This is being conveyed to M/S Godrej, MECO and Oil field Warehouses and Services. Our 

congratulations to the committee. 

 

2) Office Bearers Meeting is scheduled on 5th May 2016 

 

3) This is thanks to the persistence of Mr. Purav our Secretary, he is putting in lot of efforts for better 

utilization of our seminar rooms for objects of our trust. If you know of anyone interested please contact 

him. 

 

4) Our seminar rooms will soon have new, better chairs, thanks to the efforts of Mr Anjani Agrawal, our 

Vice President.  

 

5)  CCTV cameras are now in place for better security. 

 

Sincerely 

Prasad Patwardhan, 

Editor 


